
KNMC Radio Advisory Board Meeting  
September 24th, 2021 
 
Meeting Participants: 

Dave Martens, Spike Magelssen, Marianne Hoppe, Corey Kopp 
 
New Advisory Board members:  

Grant Olson, Corey Kopp, Ray Smith, Barry Brownlee 
 
Budget:  

Year to date income and expenses were reviewed. The station is in good financial 
shape. 

 
KNMC Rock Lotto:  

Event was held on campus during festival days. 
 
Radio Equipment:  

At the most recent DJ meeting, some DJ’s expressed interest in remote broadcast 
capabilities and remote recording devices and new headphones for the studio.  
One of the reasons the budget is in good shape is because little damage has been 
incurred to current broadcast equipment in the last 2 years and there have been no 
major equipment failures. 
 

Student involvement: 
Discussion was held regarding getting more students involved with the station. A few 
options discussed included creating stipends for students for event management, 
student co-ops, partners in the community. Dave and Corey will brainstorm. 
 

Lisenby Plaque: 
 Discussion on the type of plaque. Budgeted $500. 
 
FCC Requirements 

• New board member Corey Kopp was brought up to speed on FCC requirements and 
MSUN continuity issues. 

• The station’s application for renewal has not yet been approved by the FCC. 
• Issues and programs list: Filed quarterly, before the 10th day of April, July, 

October, & January 
o Dave is working on the 3rd quarter report that will be filed before October 9th. 

• Ownership report: Filed before the 1st of December of every odd numbered year. 
This report is due this year. 

o The Bozeman PBS people are working to gather information on the new  
Board of Regent members that needed for the report.  They will share with 
the other college stations when they have received it. 

• Application for license renewal: filed “not later than the first day of the fourth full 
calendar month prior to the expiration date of the license”.  Must be filed before 1-
Dec-2029 

• Compliance officer: Marianne Hoppe 
 
Next meeting:  

Late December or early January, date TBD 


